Registration Tips 
Our website has moved to a new system. There will be some bumps along the way as we transition to the new system. 
Process for registering for the current year:

1. Go to homepage click “log-in” http://www.babyfriendly.ca/ 

2. There are three options:

a. Log-in (what shows up initially)

b. Create an account (for new users)

c. Reset your password (if you forget your password on the account in your name, use this option. Please note, the system sends an email to that email for the reset. If you do not control the email, you will need to create a new account with your own email, and request the site information be transferred.)

3. Click “Register Site(s)”

4. Fill in the fields (only need to fill in fields with red asterix next to them)

5. “Certificate Participation” fields are used to generate certificates and results data.

6. One organizer can register multiple sites. (This is useful when there are not enough people to organize each site) 
7. You can always log-in and change the information you entered, under the “Breastfeeding Challenge” “Manage My Sites” tab.
A message for returning organizers: 

The site should be easier to use and no longer break down. Your old info is not lost. If you have not found your site or have any issues logging in, please contact us info@babyfriendly.ca. 

A message for new organizers for existing sites

If you have inherited a site, you will need to create a new account in your name with your email, and then let us know the name of the site you have inherited. We will transfer previous years’ information to your account. 
Please contact us info@babyfriendly.ca you have any questions.

